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We are changing our 
banking details – keep an 

eye out on the next 
statement for the new 

details. 

 - ADVANCED NOTICE -  
NEW HOLLAND PARTS UPGRADE SHUTDOWN 

We have received notification that New Holland is commencing a major upgrade to their parts systems.  
As part of this upgrade their warehouse will be shut down for 2 weeks between  

27th July and 13th August 2012 
What does this mean for you?  

Although we do have a large range of parts in stock to service the majority of machines in the district, 
we do not have everything. If you have a niggling issue with you machinery, now would be the time to 

contact us to order in the parts for repair. The last thing you want is costly down time due to breakdown during this 
period. 

Contact Laura or Andrew if there is anything we can help you with to lessen the impact of this period. 
 

FORWARD ORDER PROGRAMME – HARDI BOOMSPRAYS 
Its Hardi forward order time and you could save yourself thousands. 

Order your boom spray now for delivery in Feb 2013 and pay only a 

deposit to lock in these unbelievable prices! 

Come in and talk to one of our friendly staff about this programme. 

 

INTRODUCTION TO CONSERVATION TILLAGE REFUNDABLE OFFSET 
As of 1 July 2012 the government has introuduced a conservation tillage refundable tax offset as part of the Clean 

Energy Future Plan.  
The tax offset provides a 15% rebate to the cost of an eligible seeder purchased ready for use between 1 July 2012 and 
30 June 2015. This scheme is open to no till and disc machines and even includes optional equipment that forms part of 

the seeder, such as work lights, press wheels etc. 
 

Please refer to your accountant for more information 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

- SNAPSHOT OF RECENTLY SOLD MACHINERY -    

 
 

                           ‘HUGO TAIT SWAN’ 

      Born 24
th

 May 2012 

      7lb 10oz 

 

Congratulations to Owen, Emma,   

Gabrielle and Clara on the birth of their 

new son and little brother. 
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